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Rehearsal  

Audio Visual floating structure to be used i.c.w. the  

Valletta Pageant of the Seas 2022 

  

  

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that Rehearsal 

using an Audio Visual floating structure that is to be used i.c.w the Valletta Pageant of the 

Seas 2022 - will be held off Barriera Wharf in the Grand Harbour. 

 

The Rehearsals will be held on each of the following days; Wednesday 10th November 

2021 between 1800 hours and 2200 hours. 

 

The floating structure will be laid within the area A, B, C and D (approximately 25m from 

the coast) as shown on attached chart. 

 

The vessel “S-17202” will be assisting the organisers during the activity. 

 

As part of the activity there will also be a fire-engine pumping water into the sea. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution, at slow 

speed (no wake) when in the vicinity of the area of activity, on the stipulated dates and 

times. They are to give the indicated position and the floating structure a wide berth and 

cooperate with the organiser accordingly.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 




